
 
 

 

 

 

PORT OF LONG POND CRANE CHARGES 

TARIFF NOTICE 

EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 2023 
 

 

 

Notice of Crane & Boom Truck Rates 

 

On July 1, 2011, a rate will be charged to crane companies which have cranes or boom trucks 

operating on or near the wharf deck or wharf apron areas at the “Port of Long Pond”, NL. The 

rate shall be applied as follows:  

 

This rate shall be based on the crane capacity – one Canadian dollar ($1.32) for every tonne of 

crane capacity per eight (8) hour period or part thereof. (i.e. 50 tonne crane = $66.00 or eight (8) 

hour or part thereof) same crane for 16 hours working on the dock or apron = $132.00 and so forth 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


